
STRONGER BUSINESSES, STRONGER MALIBU

MALIBU BUSINESS
PULSE SURVEY

Survey available through Tuesday, April 8.

Malibu is committed to supporting our local businesses, which are the
heart of our community. To better understand challenges facing our
business community in the aftermath of the recent fires, we have
launched the Malibu Business Pulse Survey. Your feedback will help us
better understand the needs of our business community and develop
targeted support efforts during this recovery. 

Scan the QR code
to participate or

visit Bit.ly/43x95Ie

To sign up for the latest traffic, emergency,
and other city alerts, please visit:
www.MalibuCity.org/NotifyMe


